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LETTERS to the Editor  

Stewart is name-called 

“Boardies” are calling me names again, like “malcontent,” “trouble-maker” and “phantom 
group.” 

Most-recent-name-caller Barry Spinka (“Stewart a trouble-maker,” 
Sun City Independent, July 8, 2009) is vice president of the 
Computer Club of Sun City, which is largely responsible for the 
$20 million Fairway Recreation Center project without a 
membership vote.  This requires the $2,500 preservation and 
improvement fund to pay for it.  His name-calling doesn’t address 
our legitimate concerns: Outrageous spending, mismanagement 
and the board’s awesome ability to remove elected officials 
without member approval.  

The members should hold onto their wallets when Barry’s around — he may want 
something else we can’t afford. 

Anne Randall Stewart  
Sun City Formula Registry spokeswoman 
Sun City 


